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Mr. Ernest R. Cooper
458 Kast 21lst Strect
Brocklyn N Y.

Dear Sir:

2, 1948

This refers to your letter of December 20. 71947

We are happy to verify your reception of our station

as per date and times mentioned.

Tharks for your interest.

Cordially yours,

RADIO STATION WRBC
;2 ﬁ Igm L
G.G. Benson v" Q)

Chief Engineer
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